TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON

COMPTROLLER’S OFFICE

TO: RONALD BELMONT, MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, TREASURER
RE: VILLAGE BOARD MEETING OF APRIL 6, 2017

DATE: March 30, 2017

Kindly approve the request of Commissioner Anthony Robinson for the Road Resurfacing portion of his
2017 Capital Plan. The total request is for $2,050,000, of which, $250,000 will be paid from CHIPS
monies to be received from NYS Department of Transportation, and $1.8 million that will be bonded.

Respectfully submitted.



